
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON REAPPRAISAL PLAN 

 
The DeWitt County Appraisal District will hold a public hearing on the 

reappraisal plan for the 2025-2026 fiscal year. 

 

The public hearing will be held on Tuesday, August 20, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. 

at the DeWitt County Appraisal Office, 103 E. Bailey St., Cuero, Texas. 

 

Copies of the approved plan shall be distributed to the presiding officer of 

the governing body of each taxing unit participating in the district and to 

the comptroller within 60 days of the approval date. 

 

DeWitt County Appraisal District 

103 E. Bailey Street 

Cuero, Texas 77954 

Phone: 361-275-5753 

 
      

       


